
 



Report on Loyola Sociology Alumni (LSA) Meet held on  

Loyola Alumni Day (LAD), 06th August 2023. 

 

 

Loyola Sociology Alumni (LSA) meet was held on Loyola Alumni Day (LAD), 06th August 2023. 

The information about the meeting was circulated through the Loyola Alumni Association and a 

WhatsApp group formed exclusively for the Alumni of the department. 

Alumni of various batches (Undergraduate batches - GI, HI, II, LI, PI, QI, RI, SI, 03SO, 07SO, 

08SO, 11SO, 12SO, 13USO, 14SO, 15SO, 16USO, 17USO, 18USO, 19USO, 20USO and 

Postgraduate Batches - 07PSO, 09PSO, 10PSO, 17PSO, 19PSO, 21PSO, 22PSO), around 68 

participants gathered in the room allotted for Sociology Department - MF11. The department 

interaction began around 4.30 p.m. with a welcome address given by Dr. J. Vanitha, Head of the 

Department. Followed by her welcome address, sharing of experiences by retired professors and 

alumni about the college, began with a reminiscence. Prof. S. Stanislaus and Prof. C.S. Robert 

Bellarmine shared their experiences during their tenure in the college. A video was projected with 

the group photos of all alumni UG and PG batches which was prepared by Mr.Senan, II PG student.  

Of the alumni, few of them shared their memories of the department and the college. The retired 

professors were then honoured with a memento.   The floor was then open for individual interaction 

between the professors and alumni. The department interaction ended with a photo session, after 

which everyone proceeded to chapter interaction followed by the inaugural event in the Jubilee 

Quadrangle. A few alumni joined directly in the celebration held in Jubilee Quadrangle and met 

the professors in the department. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



A Glimpse of Department Interaction  

 

 

Dr.J.Vanitha, Head of the Department addressing the gathering 



 

Prof.S.Stanislaus addressing the gathering 

 

 

Prof.C.S.Robert Bellarmine addressing the gathering 



 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 


